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Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $7 billion over 
the next four years, continuing its program to 
deliver more than 200 new and upgraded schools to 
support communities across NSW.  This is the largest 
investment in public education infrastructure in the 
history of NSW.

The NSW Department of Education is committed 
to delivering new and upgraded schools for 
communities across NSW. The delivery of these 
important projects is essential to the future learning 
needs of our students and supports growth in the 
local economy.

Project overview

School Infrastructure NSW (SINSW) is undertaking 
planning for a new education campus at Jindabyne, 
building a new primary and high school within the 
Sport and Recreation Precinct.

Once complete, students and staff from the 
Jindabyne Central School will relocate to form 
two new schools within the Jindabyne Education 
Campus.

Once the transition is complete the existing school 
site will cease to operate.

Progress summary

During this critical planning phase, we are continuing 
to consult stakeholders, undertake assessments 
and due diligence, and prepare reports that will 
be submitted as part of the State Significant 
Development Application.

We want your feedback

We are committed to working together with our 
school communities and other stakeholders to deliver 
the best possible learning facilities for students.

Share with us what’s important to you by completing 
our online survey between 26 April and 24 May 2021. 
The QR code below will take you to the survey or go 
online to: edu.nsw.link/dgAOkR

If you have any questions about the project, please 
contact us on the details below.
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